
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I am happy to announce that the Buffalo City School District will cover the application/ 

registration costs associated with the College Board S.A.T. Examination, for all current/first-

time BPS 11th grade students, which will be administered on Saturday, June 5, 2021. 

 

Please note:  Any student registering for a College Board S.A.T. test is required to 

submit a photo with their registration.  The photograph will help ensure the integrity of the 

test administration for all students and will become part of their admission ticket. 

 

In order to ensure your child’s participation in this initiative, please complete and return the 

bottom of this form to your child’s guidance counselor by Friday, April 30, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martha Younger 

BPS Director of Guidance 

 

Please check only ONE item: 

 

[  ] I hereby consent to the imaging of my child’s likeness and to use, by the Buffalo City 

School District and College Board, including the maintenance, release and 

dissemination of my child’s likeness, as part of the S.A.T. registration/application 

processes. 
 

 I further agree that said materials shall become the property of the Buffalo City School 

District and I hereby forever release and discharge the Buffalo City School District, its 

employee’s, BBOE members and successors from any and all claims that may arise by 

reason of the imaging, release and dissemination of my child’s likeness for purposes 

expressed herein. 

 

 

[  ] I do not give permission for my child’s photograph to be released or to be photographed 

for such purposes.  I understand that by declining to my permission for the imaging, use, 

release and dissemination of my child’s likeness, my child will not participate in the 

College Board’s S.A.T. examination. 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME:  ___________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:  __________________________________________ 

 

SCHOOL:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

BUFFALO PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

SCHOOL DISTRICT RELEASE FORM: 

STUDENT PHOTOGRAPHS AS PART OF THE COLLEGE 

BOARD’S OFFICIAL S.A.T. EXAMINATION 


